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November 1, 2018 

John Feeney 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
1155 Pilgrim Parkway 
Plymouth, WI 53073 

Subject: Town of Jackson Garage - Variance Request for Closure Package Revisions. 
BRRTS #: 03-67-533502, PECFA #: 53037-9705-85-A 

Dear Mr. Feeney, 

METCO is submitting a variance request for closure package revisions for the subject property 
located at 3685 Division Road(County Road G) in Jackson, Wisconsin. This includes: revisions to 
text, data tables, maps, and construction of two new cross sections as noted in the 10/9/18 email 
correspondence. The costs are as follows: 

Closure Package Revisions (29 hours @ $85/hour) $2,465.00 (variance) 

METCO is requesting a variance in the amount of $2,465.00 to complete the above activities. Once 
the above work and associated costs are approved, METCO will proceed with the closure package 
revisions. 

Should you have any questions, comments, or recommendations please contact me at our La Crosse 
office (608) 781-8879 or email at jasonp@metcohq.com. 

Sincerely, 

~/.~ 
Jason T. Powell 
Staff Scientist 

c: Town of Jackson -Attn: Julia Oliver, Town Clerk 
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